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This Sunday Evening 10th February:   
* An ensemble from The Australian Chamber Choir  

will sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 

ACC8 Director - Douglas Lawrence 

Ailsa Webb, Elizabeth Lieschke, Elizabeth Anderson,  

Anish Nair, Kieran Macfarlane, Nicholas Retter.  
 

PRELUDE:  

Lord, preserve us by your goodness by Johann Sebastian Bach 1685-1750 
ENTRANCE:  

Lord, thou hast told us. By Arnold Bax 1883-1953 

THE MASS:  

Missa Aeterna Christi Munera by Giovanni Pierluigi da Palestrina 1524-1595 

COMMUNION MOTET: 

Lobe den Herren (Praise the Lord) 
Words: Psalm 117: 1 and 2 Johann Sebastian Bach 

FINAL:  

Rejoice, O my spirit. From Cantata 15 by Johann Sebastian Bach 
 

Next Sunday Evening 17th February: 
 * The Geminiani String Quartet will  

play at the 5pm Student Mass.  
 



 



 

Professor Mary Galea 
Mary is a member of St Carthage’s Parish Community 

and recently was awarded a Member of The Order of 

Australia.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marys award cited… 

“For significant service to medical education in the field 

of clinical physiotherapy, and to professional 

associations” 

Mary lives in Parkville and is a professional fellow in  

The Department of Medicine, University of Melbourne. 

She was named as part of The Victorian Honour Roll of 

Women in 2014. 



 

The ACC8 will present a one-hour concert  

at Mandeville Hall, Toorak. 
 

ACC8  

Sunday 3 March at 3pm 

Douglas Lawrence  

directs  

Eight singers from the ACC  

singing  

Bach, Byrd, Britten, Brahms and Bruckner 

 in The Chapel, Mandeville Hall, Toorak* 

Followed by a reception in the Oak 

Parlour 

*Mandeville Hall is a 19th century mansion, classified by the national Trust. 

 

Now a part of Loreto Mandeville Hall Toorak, a 

Catholic school for girls, the original building 

was erected by Alfred Watson in 1867. The 

exquisite interiors, created by London firm, 

Gillow and Co. are recognised as the earliest 

intact and most important examples of the 

Aesthetic Movement in Australia. Because this 

venue is so special and to give you a chance to 

experience several of the fabulous period 

interiors, all attendees are invited to a reception 

after the one-hour concert in the Foyer, the Oak 

Parlour and the Drawing Room. 

 

Call Liz 0452 531 750 

 



 

The group resumes on Thursday 14th 

February at 7:30pm 

30 Bayles Street, 

Parkville  

  

Normal People  

By 

Sally Rooney 
Enquiries:  

Evan John  
0407 545 413 
 

New readers really welcome to this happy set of readers! 

 

The group already met in January and 

welcomed every one back! 

Next meeting is on Tuesday 19th February 

at 10:00am 
 

30 Bayles Street, 

Parkville 

Title:     THE LOST MAN 

By 

Author:   JANE HARPER 
 

Enquiries:  

Carolyn Stapleton 0401 732 415 

New readers always welcome to join this warm welcoming group! 

 



 
 

Our first meeting for the year is on Monday 18 
February 2019 and we would welcome any new 
and interested potential members. We meet at The 
Graduate Union of The University of Melbourne, 
220 Leicester St, Carlton from 7.00 – 8.00pm. For 
more information please contact our President 
David 0412 553 720 or Peter 0413 754 523.  

 

 

 
By Father. Francis J Moloney 
There has been widespread interest in 
this book mentioned by Fr. Elligate last 
Sunday. All Copies were sold. 

Copies may be 
obtained from 
Coventry Press. 

 
Phone: 0477 809 037 

$20.00 per copy 



 

The renewal of paths and  

public facilities work at  

St Carthage’s Church 

commenced. 

Parishioner Robert Simione is 

our architect and Gary Utri will be our coordinating 

builder. 

Occupational Health and Safety regulations will be in 

place, with a temporary toilet available on the 

Brunswick side of the Church. 

 

Copies of this document are available 

from the table in the porch. 


